
 

 
 

Gold! A project to widen US-59 over Wildhorse Mountain in Sequoyah County recently won a 

gold “Excellence in Concrete Pavement” award from the American Concrete Pavement 

Association. The achievement was noted at the Monday, Jan. 3, meeting of the Oklahoma 

Transportation Commission. 

Pictured are commission Vice Chair Jim Dunegan, commissioner Carlisle Mabrey III, 

Oklahoma Department of Transportation Muskogee area Maintenance Engineer Troy Travis, 

ODOT Chief Engineer Gary Evans, Oklahoma Concrete Pavers Association Executive Director 

Brent Burwell, John Jones of Edmond-based Duit Construction Co., ODOT Director Gary 

Ridley and Kenley Williams, an engineer with U.S. Infrastructure of Oklahoma Inc. 


